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This past weekend the North
Carolina State Elks Association
held its annual Leadership
Training Seminar at the
Greensboro Elks Lodge. New
and existing officers across the
state came to learn about their
positions and get updates on
current initiatives related to
their roles.

Our current secretary and Past
State President, Shari Driscoll
lead the seminar and also
attending were her husband
Phil, Gunny and Karen
Schuman, Bob Martin, and
Richard Golden.



March begins our final month in the Elkdom calendar.  In February at our 
first meeting of the month, we had nominations presented at the Lodge 
meeting for all the Officer positions that are elected each year.  At our second 
meeting of the month these nominations were voted on and the following 
were elected:

Other Officer positions are appointed by the new Exalted Ruler and include:

Please congratulate your new officers, we wish them luck in the new year, 
starting April 1, 2022.

Congratulations to Steve Perdue for being named our February Elk of the
Month!

Upcoming Events – E-blast Sign Up – Social Media – Event Calendar 

Fraternally Yours,
Phil Driscoll
Exalted Ruler

Exalted Ruler – Richard Golden
Leading Knight – Bob Gold
Loyal Knight – Bob Martin

Lecturing Knight – Vanessa Slack

Secretary – Shari Driscoll
Treasurer – Bob DeLuca

5 Year Trustee – Phil Driscoll
1 Year Trustee – Hutch Hutchens

Esquire – Steve Perdue
Chaplain – Tommy Frazier

Inner Guard – Sean Kirk
Tiler – Chic Overby

http://www.hpelks.com/upcoming
http://www.hpelks.com/subscribe
http://www.hpelks.com/social
http://www.hpelks.com/calendar


Please congratulate Steve Perdue on being February’s Elk of the 

Month.  Steve is a 5 year member who has been very active since 

he joined our Lodge.  You can always see him volunteering to help 

out with all our different events and activities.  You will find Steve 

emptying trash cans, helping with our clean-up days, recruiting 

new members and filling in for different Officer positions at our 

Lodge meetings, to name just a few of the things he does.  Also, 

Steve has become famous with his “Welcome Speech” to new 

members during Lodge initiations!  Steve is our incoming Esquire 

this new Elk year and we are lucky to have him in our Lodge.

Thanks for everything you do, Steve!

Steve 
Perdue



LODGE DUES
It’s DUES time!

Lodge dues notices have been mailed out along with information for the 2022 
pool season.

Please remember that your Lodge dues must be paid before April 1.  

Pool dues can be paid at any time.

Members who pay their Lodge dues via the monthly draft will receive their 2022-
23 membership cards and pool information in a couple of weeks.

Please remember to keep your green key card until April 1.  Key card locks will 
be changed on that date and after April 1 you will need the new blue or tan card to 
enter the building.  We operate as a private club under ALE regulations and doors 
must be kept locked at all times.  An option to purchase a key card for your 
spouse is included on your dues notice, or you can call or come by the office to 
buy one.  Key cards are not for purchase for children and should NEVER be 
given to a child or guest to enter the building.

Members that have not paid Lodge dues before April 1 are considered delinquent 
and may not visit the members Lounge or participate in any Lodge activities.

Office hours are 10am-2pm Monday through Friday.  If you have any questions or 
would like to pay Lodge dues over the phone with a credit card, we are happy to 
help.  Pool dues must be mailed with a check or paid in person, and a completed 
pool card needs to be included.  The office is unable to take your pool card 
information over the phone.



DID YOU KNOW…
Our current Elks Lodge at 700 Old Mill Road 

was constructed in 1980. But, the pool was 
actually built 10 years earlier, and that was the 

only thing on this property for a decade!

Carolina Pool Management – Greensboro is hiring for the Summer 2022 pool 
season! At Carolina Pool Management we strive to provide excellent service to our 
pools by providing a variety of services. To do that, Carolina Pool Management is 

hiring lifeguards, gate attendants, management staff and service technicians.

Apply on our website: https://www.greensboro-pmg.com/summer-job-application

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.greensboro-pmg.com%2Fsummer-job-application&data=04%7C01%7Cthomas.connolly%40volvo.com%7C82e2c5b2114a49107f2008d9d3e93c6e%7Cf25493ae1c9841d78a330be75f5fe603%7C0%7C0%7C637773820965181880%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=IA4f75DvNRYBmhNrgZ3HhSQ2MrKKlhgDK9p7FLcq8Uw%3D&reserved=0


Place your cell phone 
camera over the QR code 

to register online for 
High Point Elks 

Swim Team!

We welcome back all swimmers and encourage anyone interested in 
joining the High Point Elks Swim team please go to hpelks.com/swim for 
more information.

• Registration NOW available on hpelks.com/swim

• Make payment to High Point Elks: 
• Mail payment to 700 Old Mill Road, High Point, NC 27265  
• Or, call Shari for credit/debit card payment 336-869-7313
• Join High Point Elks Swim Team Facebook Group
• All registered swimmers will receive a free team shirt & (2) latex 

swim caps with last name printed on the cap
• Pre-season swim begins in May and swim meets throughout the 

month of June
• City Meet is July 7, 8, 9, 2022
• Awards night & team celebration July 16, 2022 (6-10:00 pm) 

under the shelter and in the pool

We welcome any interested sponsors to reach out to Jim Pettie 
jptider@gmail.com. It wouldn’t be possible for our team to swim each year 
without the support of our community and sponsors.

https://www.hpelks.com/committees/swim-team/
https://www.hpelks.com/committees/swim-team/
mailto:jptider@gmail.com


The Ladies Auxiliary Board would like to thank 
everyone who donated and helped the family we 

supported at Christmas. 
The family has finally moved into a house, and 

Deanna and I delivered all the items we 
collected. Thank you, Theresa Franklin, for 

donating a recliner for the mom and getting the 
boys beds and bedding. I donated a bedroom set 

for the mom, and from Patti Lynch Reece a 
kitchen table and chairs. The Lodge and Ladies 

Auxiliary joined forces and paid for the 
mattresses for both boys and the mother. 

Deanna and I went and cleaned the house too 
from top to bottom and set up the kitchen and 
bathroom for them. This family is so grateful 

having us all in their lives. As a Lodge together 
we can accomplish so much, and we made a 
difference with this family. Thank you again. 

Our Meeting is March 1, and we will be voting 
in new officers for upcoming year. 

Janice Kennedy Rodriguez
Ladies Auxiliary President

LADIES AUXILIARY OFFICERS

President 
Janice Rodriguez

Vice President 
Rebecca Ingram

Treasurer 
Lindy Hight

Corresponding Secretary 
Katie Pallaci

Secretary 
Angie Conner

Parliamentarian 
Rebecca Ingram

Historian
Angela Golden

Chaplin 
Deanna Vernon
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All events are Adult Only unless otherwise noted.
Visit hpelks.com for more information about upcoming events!

http://www.hpelks.com/upcoming


Joseph Hellinger, 3/1
Susan Alexander, 3/2

Craig Frazier, 3/2
WC Mangum, 3/2

James Sizemore, 3/2
Larry Allen, 3/4 

Philip Austin, 3/5
Donna Craig, 3/6

Frederick Jackson, 3/6
Shelly Miller, 3/6

Karen Spillman, 3/6
Anthony Rodriguez, 3/7

Scott Bertrand, 3/8
Tim Hight, 3/8

Jason Styers, 3/10
Brian Marks, 3/11

Jennifer Wagoner, 3/11
Philip Haworth, 3/12

Barbara Sizemore, 3/13
Ed Robichaud, 3/14
Bowen Swink, 3/15

Mark Terry, 3/16
John Harkey, 3/17

Bradford Cooke, 3/18
Betsy Evans, 3/18
Steve Perdue, 3/18

Greg Prochnow, 3/18
Kyle Franklin, 3/19
Larry Peters, 3/19
Brian Valdes, 3/19
Amy Ingram, 3/20

Thomas Heiple, 3/23
Don Sheffield, 3/23

Mitchell Boone, 3/25
Joseph Pallaci, 3/25
David Horne, 3/26

Jackson Gleichman, 3/27
Peter Vitola, 3/27

John Richardson, 3/28
Clint Bullock, 3/29

Robb Holt, 3/30
Derrick Isley, 3/31

Benjamin Mitchell, 3/31
Bonnie Murdock, 3/31











Observe St. Patrick's Day 
early at the Elks!

Enjoy Irish Food including 
Shepherd's Pie, 

Corned Beef & Cabbage,
and more!

Saturday March 
12

$8 per Person

Dinner at 5:00 pm

Irish Drink Specials













See you at the Elks!


